
 
 
 
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

  
In consideration of a 772 Economic Development Project on I-65, The Blount 
County Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, at the 
Blount County Courthouse in the County Commission Boardroom at 220 2nd Avenue 
East Room 107B Oneonta, Alabama. The public hearing will begin at 9 AM prior to 
the Blount County Commission business meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


